
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December 28, 1994 

 

 

 

Randolph H. Robertson, M.D. 

Southern Hills Medical Center 

Department of Radiology 

391 Wallace Road 

Nashville, Tennessee 37211 

 

Dear Dr. Robertson: 

 

Thank you for your October 26, 1994 letter regarding your interest in the personal papers of 

Warren Christopher that are in the possession of The Jimmy Carter Library and the general issue 

of compliance by Presidential libraries with The John F. Kennedy Assassination Records 

Collection Act of 1992.  Please accept my apologies for the delay in sending you a response.  

The Review Board has received a large volume of correspondence to which we are responding as 

quickly as possible. 

 

Please be assured that your letter will be reviewed carefully.  The Review Board will clearly 

have to make a determination on which records meet the definition of an "assassination record."  

The Board is committed to ensuring the broadest possible release of records related to the 

assassination of President Kennedy within the parameters of the law.  Although it is not our 

responsibility to answer the questions that remain concerning the assassination and its aftermath, 

it is our duty to do our best to find all of the remaining records and secure them at the National 

Archives so that the public has full access to them. 

 

Again, thank you for your interest in the Review Board.  I appreciate your taking the time to 

convey your thoughts and identify this particular area of concern to you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

David G. Marwell 

Executive Director 

    

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December 28, 1994 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Paul T. Haller 

#6-311 

3170 Holiday Springs Blvd. 

Margate, FL 33063-5412 

 

Dear Mr. Haller: 

 

Thank you for your December 2, 1994 letter regarding your interest in obtaining a particular 

Parkland Hospital Emergency Room record. Your earlier letter to which you made reference was 

not received,  but we appreciate your taking the time to write to the Review Board again. 

 

Please be assured that your letter will be reviewed carefully.  The Review Board will clearly 

have to make a determination on which records meet the definition of an "assassination record."  

The Board is committed to ensuring the broadest possible release of records related to the 

assassination of President Kennedy within the parameters of the law.  Although it is not our 

responsibility to answer the questions that remain concerning the assassination and its aftermath, 

it is our duty to do our best to find all of the remaining records and secure them at the National 

Archives so that the public has full access to them. 

 

Again, thank you for your interest in the Review Board.  I appreciate your taking the time to 

convey your thoughts and identify this particular record of interest to you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

David G. Marwell 

Executive Director 

    

 

 

 

 



 

 


